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January S, 2017 

Re: Tanner crab Board of Fisheries Proposal 278 

Board of Fisheries members, 

Thank yo1,1 for tho opportunity to provide comment on Board of Fisheries Proposal 27B. 

Bristol Bay Economic Development corporation (BBEDC) is a community Development Quota (CDQ) entity that 
represents 17 communities In the Bristol Bay re1lon. Throush Investments In Bering sea fisheries like Baird!, 
eeeoc Is able to provide a number of meanlngf\11 benefits to the roughly 6,000 year-round rtsldenu of the 
reslon, lncludln1 scholarships and profesalonal development, aulstanCI! to local sm1ll-bo11t fisherman, and 
community development projects. 

We pride ourselves oo promoting responsible .stewardship, and supporting conservation efforts that ensure the 
long-term sustlllnabllity of Bering Sta fisheries. We believe that fisheries manasement should consider• wide 
rans• of biological, environmental, and socio-economic factors, and reflect what Is In the best Interest of the 
resource and stakehf.ilders. This can only be achieved through active dialogue between Industry, stakeholder 
groups, and ADF&G. 

88EOC supports the ongoing efforts of the Balrdl Ad Hoc Committee, Alaska Bering Sta Crabbers, and Bering sea
 
Fisheries Research r=oundatlon to work with Alaska Department of Fish and Game staff to provide the Board of 

Fisheries with the neces5ary Information to mike responsible management decisions. we also apprecl1te

Westward staffs wllllnsness to en9age wltll stakeholders throughout the process. We are tonfldent that the 

continued relationship between stakeholders and ADF&G staff will en1ender management strate1les that reflect 

the diversity of stakeholders, and embody our shared &Oill of long-term resource sustalneblllty and opportunity, 


We are confident the Board of Fisheries wlll b111 Its decision re1ardln1 Proposal 278 on careful consideration of 

the scientific Information provided by both NMFS and BSFRF, recommendations from staff, and Input from 

stakeholders. As such, BBEPC respects the Board's decision on this Issue: we would support Proposal 278 If the 

Board determines that the lnfonnatlon provided warrants openlnB the flsherv. but would resoect the Board's 

decision In the Interest of the long-term resource $ustlllnablllty should It determine that the propo$al would 

result In a demonstrable conservation concern. 


We are excited to continue participating In the Board of Fisheries process to ensure that the harvest strategy 

reflects the btst avallable Information, Is consistent with other comparable crab harvest strateale$, and provides 

opportunity for fishermen and rural communities alike to benefit from a healthy tanner crab fishery. 


Slnc?JY, 

Norػn«:vؼ

CEO/President 





